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(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as the 
Governing Council of AIBPARC, Special Invitees,  

State Secretaries and Advisors of AIBPARC.) 
 

Dear Comrades, 

 

Sub : Meeting between IBA and UFBU Constituents 

in respect of IBA medical insurance scheme on 16.5.18 
 

We reproduce hereunder the text of AIBOC circular no. 2018/24 dated 17.5.18 on above subject. This is for 

information of members. Any circular on the same subject, if issued by UFBU will be reproduced again. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

QUOTE   

 
 

 

Circular No. 2018/24                                      Date: 17.05.2018 

 

To All Affiliates/State Units/ Members 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

IBA Meeting on Medical Insurance-16.05.2018 
 

The UFBU constituents had a meeting with IBA on their invitation to discuss the Medical Insurance Scheme. 

 

We pointed out various problems faced by Officers and retirees.  We reiterated that our Officers should not be asked to go to TPA or Insurance Agency.  They 

should have a Cashless Scheme which has to be paid by the bank.  The Banks can have their arrangements if need be. We have demanded improvement in the 

scheme for serving Officers and retirees.  Our demand is 100% reimbursement for self and family without ceiling. 

 

The IBA team appreciated our suggestions and accepted that in every bank there should be a nodal Officer upto Regional level to handle the claims. 

 

They assured to take up our suggestions. We will advice you of further developments. 

 

After the meeting UFBU met and discussed other issues and decided to mobilize everyone in all forms of agitation and make the strike 30 th & 31st May 2018 a 

total success. 

 

Our Unity Long Live. 

 

Comradely yours 

 

 
(D.T.FRANCO) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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